
Public Skating
Ingredion Centre: Friday
Spencerville Arena: Sunday
All ages welcome—don’t miss out on
a great way to enjoy the season!
 

TWPEC Contact:

Township of Edwardsburgh
Cardinal
18 Centre St. PO Box 129
Spencerville, ON K0E 1X0
Tel: 613-658-3055
Toll Free: 1-866-848-9099
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FREE PUBLIC SKATING

 Adult Public Skating
Ingredion Centre: Monday to Friday
Spencerville Arena: Wednesday,
Thursday and Friday

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR TORY DESCHAMPS

I’m excited to introduce the new Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal newsletter,
produced in partnership with local students from South Grenville District high
School.
Through the school’s Real World Learning program, students have the
opportunity to apply classroom knowledge to practical projects that make a real
impact on our community. The design of this newsletter is entirely in the hands
of these creative students, and I am eager to see how their fresh perspectives will
contribute to our community’s narrative. 
Last year, we witnessed the remarkable collaboration between Mr. East’s Grade
10 history class and Mr. Chellew’s construction class, resulting in an engraved
bench that honors the last voyage of the Conestoga. Now positioned next to the
shipwreck in Cardinal, this bench serves as a place of reflection for all who visit.
Students also created a historical drawing of the Conestoga, which will be
displayed at the Cardinal Public Library, and an electronic presentation on 1917
NHL star Rusty Crawford, a Cardinal native, which can be found at the Ingredion
Centre arena today.
Together, as a Council and township staff, we are excited to work alongside
these young innovators as we continue to build a brighter future for
Edwardsburgh Cardinal.
Thank you, students, for your enthusiasm and dedication to making our
Township an even better place to live, work and play. Your efforts inspire us all!
 

No registration is required—just show
up with your skates and enthusiasm!

https://ca-central-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=twpec.ca&u=d3d3LnR3cGVjLmNh&i=NjNkMTg0Y2M0ZGU0MWU1NWU2MzBkZTgz&t=RlpEc01GUnhpdW1iREZqdG1Eb052RVJQeU85U0F5b05nTGVwOUJHR0VhUT0=&h=dfc2765ad9ba420d9217e50c5bf6bd93&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZxTuQvBWQV1DhiIb4s_juhlTeXjxG6XcuSurcVJRYgog


CITIZEN/YOUTH OF THE YEAR

 

Edwardsburgh Cardinal, ON – The Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal is
pleased to announce that nominations for the prestigious Citizen of the
Year and Youth Citizen of the Year Awards are now open! These awards
aim to recognize individuals who have made significant contributions to
our community, showcasing their exceptional dedication to improving the
lives of others.
Volunteers play a vital role in enhancing our community’s spirit, fostering
connections, and creating a sense of belonging. Their unwavering
commitment and selfless actions inspire others to contribute and uplift
those around them. If you know someone whose efforts stand out in
making a positive impact, you are encouraged to submit a nomination.
This is an excellent opportunity to acknowledge and celebrate the
remarkable individuals who work tirelessly to support and enrich our
community.
Nominations must be submitted on the prescribed form, which is
available through the municipal website, via email, or at the Township
Office. Only individuals are eligible for this award; groups will not be
considered. It is important to note that nominees must be residents of the
Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal.
Nominations for both the Citizen of the Year and Youth Citizen of the Year
awards must be submitted by November 20, 2024. For more information
and to access nomination forms, visit twpec.ca
The selected recipients will be honoured during the award presentation
ceremony later this year, where their contributions will be celebrated in
front of the community.
The contributions of volunteers and community members truly make a
difference in Edwardsburgh Cardinal. Let us come together to celebrate
these unsung heroes and ensure they receive the recognition they
deserve!
For any inquiries or additional information, please contact: Rebecca Crich,
Clerk Email: rcrich@twpec.ca Phone: 613-658-3055 extension 105



Bring your curiosity, and let's explore technology together in a fun and
supportive environment!

For more info, contact:
Rachel Tremblay

Recreation Coordinator
613-802-6774

rtremblay@twpec.ca

TECH CLASSES FOR SENIORS

Drop In and Learn! Are you ready to
boost your tech skills and stay

connected with the digital world?
Join our Tech Classes for Seniors—a

friendly and relaxed way to learn new
skills!

When and Where:
-->South Edwardsburgh Community Centre (24

Sutton Dr)
Wednesdays from October 23rd to November 27

6 PM – 8 PM

-->Ingredion Centre (4050 Dishaw St)
Thursdays from October 24 to November 28

10 AM – 12 PM at the

No registration is required—just drop in!

What You'll Learn:
• Basics of Word and Excel

• Email setup and management
• Exploring iCloud and Google

• Tips for Internet Safety



SMALL BUSINESS WEEK

The Township of Edwardsburgh Cardinal celebrated Ontario Small
Business Week from October 20-26, 2024! This week highlights the
importance of supporting local entrepreneurs and the unique value they
bring to our community. From shopping locally to hiring local services,
there are many ways residents can help small businesses thrive. Check
out our tips and discover how you can make a big impact with small
actions.For the full article and more ways to support, visit our webpage!

twpec.ca


